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23PGA033 

13 February 2023 

 

Cancellation of Mutual Assistance for UNPAC Panama  
 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

IFALPA has been informed that after intense negotiations, and only a few hours before the deadline, UNPAC 

pilots reached an agreement with COPA Airlines management. This new agreement provides 11.5% and 

9.5% increase in salaries for captains and first officers, respectively.  

 

Therefore, UNPAC requests IFALPA to cancel the Mutual Assistance Request 23PGA031 

 

UNPAC Panama would like to sincerely thank the colleagues from around the world for their support and 

the letters received during these past few days. 

 

In Unity, 

 
Captain Al Gaspari 

Executive Vice President 

Professional & Government Affairs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

https://ifalpa.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/Hub/Committees/PGA/Mutual%20Assistance%20Requests%20and%20Updates/Archive/23PGA031%20Request%20for%20Mutual%20Assistance%20for%20UNPAC%20Panama.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=KRzU8p

